
General Education Council 
November 2, 2016 

Deans Conference, RH104 
 

MINUTES 
 

 
ATTENDANCE: Rich Sleezer, Steve Lovett, Jim Costello, Chris Stone, Sarah Clark, Heidi Hamilton, 
Mahammad Rahman, Jo Kord, Sheila Markowitz, Amy Sage Webb, Shawna Shane, Joan Brewer, Joan 
Brewer and David McKenzie 
 
ABSENT: Kathy Landwehr 
 
ABSENT: Alrick Johnson and Nkem Nwogu 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: Minutes from October 19, 2016 were approved with one change. 
 
Voting on Proposed Additions: (General Education curriculum LR111 and LR280) 

 LR111 was discussed and the Council members felt that the course was more 
appropriate as a freshman seminar style but it would not be a good fit for the Gen Ed 
Curriculum. It was motion to not approved to add LR111 to be considered a Gen Ed 
course. 

 LR280 was discussed and the Council felt this course would be a good addition to the 
Gen Ed curriculum. General Education Council voted to include LR280 in the Gen Ed 
curriculum, which will be placed it in the 2017-2018 catalog. It was motion and 
approved to add LR280 to be considered a Gen Ed course. 
 

 
General Education Goals: Lovett suggested a subcommittee to help with editing the wording on the 
goals. Hamilton, Webb and Brewer volunteered their time to work on the goals. The subcommittee will 
bring new editing at the next Gen Ed Council meeting. 
 
Change in Requirements for Secondary Education Technology Course: is stricken off the 
agenda. Brewer said she would like to make some adjustments and will present it to the council after 
some changes are made to it. Lovett requested to have Costello proposed course be on the agenda for 
November 17, 2016 meeting. 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at: 4:00 PM 
 
Recorder: km 


